


 

 

November 14, 2006 
 
Ms. Gina Snyder 
EPA New England 
One Congress Street, Suite 1100 (SPP) 
Boston, MA 02114-2023 
 
Dear Gina, 
 
Enclosed please find a copy of the New England Universities Laboratory XL Project for 
2007 (generally covering 2006). The package includes: 

 Letter from the Lab XL Coordinator 

 Boston College Report 

 University of Massachusetts-Boston Report 

 University of Vermont Report 
 

An electronic copy of the reports was also sent today to Jim Miller at Massachusetts 
Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) and Steve Simoes at the Vermont 
Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC). All documents should be on the 
C2E2 web site by next week, and the availability of the reports will be announced on the 
C2E2 listserve, and the C2E2 website. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at your earliest convenience. We look 
forward to your review. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Thomas Balf 
Lab XL Project Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Simoes, VT DEC 
 James Miller, MA DEP 
 Gail Hall, Boston College 
 Zehra Schneider Graham, UMass Boston 
 Ralph Stuart, University of Vermont 


